
 

HUC Newsletter - December 2019 – January 2020 1 

      
 
HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCH    
NEWSLETTER 
 
December 2019 – January 2020 
 

 
Rev. Lori Megley-Best 
Rev. Lori is the minister for Hazelmere United Church and Cloverdale United Church.  She 

officiates at our morning worship services.  You are invited to attend our Sunday services, which 

commences at 8:45 am.  Refreshments are served in the church hall following the service. 

 

Carols in the Country - December 14 and 15th, 2019    
The Hazeltones and friends will be the guest performers for Carols in the Country.  They have 

played at many of our Christmas sing-a-longs in the past. 
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Christmas Eve Service - December 24, 2019 
The Christmas Eve service at Hazelmere United Church will start at 8:00 p.m.  Doors will be 

open at 7:30 p.m.     

 

December 25, 2019 - there will be no service this day 

 

December 29, 2019 – there will be no service at Hazelmere however please join Cloverdale 

United for their choir service at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Flowers in the Sanctuary 
Would you like to arrange to have flowers placed in the sanctuary on a Sunday?  This could be 

for a regular service, a special occasion - a birthday, an anniversary or a remembrance.  This can 

be done by contacting Marian McDowell at 604-538-2289.  You can also sign the calendar sheet 

in the hall. 
 

Rentals 
The Hazelmere United Church and Hall are available for rentals.   

The church is available for wedding, baptisms, celebrations of life and musical concerts. 

The hall is available for meetings and special events - birthday parties, receptions, showers, 

anniversaries.  For information and bookings contact Ken Neville at 604-803-7344.  

 

                                                 


